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SPR EA1N and EA2 PROJECTS 
 
 

DEADLINE 2 - COMMENTS ON STATEMENTS OF COMMON GROUND WITH THE ENVIRONMENT 

AGENCY AND THE EAST SUFFOLK INTERNAL DRAINAGE BOARD 
 
 

Interested Party:  SASES PINS Refs:   20024106 & 20024110 Issue: 1 
 

 
The following are SASES’s comments on the Statement of Common Ground with the Environment Agency and the East Suffolk Internal Drainage 

board. The absence of any comment on any individual statement should not be taken as an indication that SASES either agrees or disagrees 

with such statement. 

 

Statement of Common Ground with the Environment Agency 

Reference Statement SASES Comment 

EA-001  The qualification “insofar as it relates to the EA’s statutory remit” should be noted i.e. 

it excludes surface water and pluvial flood risk. The EA’s agreements only relate to 

main rivers and their associated flood zones 2 and 3. 

EA-213  It should be noted that there is no mention of pluvial risk but this is because it is not 

within the EA’s mandate. 

 

 

 

 

Statement of common ground with the East Suffolk Internal Drainage Board 

 

It should be noted that the area covered by the East Suffolk internal Drainage Board does not include Friston or the Friston watercourse. 


